## VERMONT ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL BUSINESS OFFICIALS

SERVING EDUCATION THROUGH SOUND BUSINESS PRACTICE www.vasbo.net

Bob Mason, President Chittenden South S.U. <a href="mailto:bmason@cssu.org">bmason@cssu.org</a> Rick Pembroke, President-Elect Southwest Vermont S.U. rpembroke@svsu.org Cheryl Scarzello, Vice-President Rutland Central S.U. cheryl.scarzello@rcsu.org

VASBO Meeting December 13th, 2013 VSBIT Office Building 52 Pike Drive Berlin, Vermont

## <u>AGENDA</u>

9:00 - 9:30 AM Coffee and Pastries

9:30 AM Call to Order

Introductions

Secretary's Report Treasurer's Report

Announcements and Correspondence

Committee Reports

10:00 AM Action Matter: Legislative Services Collaborative

(supporting material coming out under separate cover)

10:10 AM Updates: 10:10 VMBB Bob Giroux

10:20 VSBIT: Laura Soares, Don Morrill, and Tim Vincent

VT Agency of Education

10:40 Margaret Schelley, Special Education Finance Manager
10:55 Brad James, School Finance, Education Finance Director
11:10 Vaughn Altemus, School Finance, Education Finance Director

11:20 VSA: Jeff Francis

11:30 AM VTGFOA President Cheryl Lindberg

12:00 PM Adjourn

12:01 PM Box Lunch

1:00 PM Business Manager 101 Committee Meeting

Tonia Mears, Secretary Windsor Northwest S.U. tmears@wnwsu.org

Michelle Baker, Treasurer Washington West S.U. mbakerwwsu@gmavt.net Grant Geisler, Past-President Chittenden Central S.U. ggeisler@ccsuvt.org